
 

 

 
 
 
September 2025 
 
 
Dear Valued Patients, 
 
As many of you may know, after over 30 wonderful years of serving Luzerne County 
and the surrounding areas as an ophthalmologist, Dr. Harvey Reiser is preparing to 
retire at the end of December 2025. This bittersweet moment gives us the opportunity to 
reflect on his incredible contributions and the profound impact he has made on 
countless patients and colleagues alike.  
 
Throughout his career, Dr. Reiser has exemplified dedication, compassion, and 
expertise. His commitment to patient care has not only transformed the lives of those he 
treated but has also inspired all of us to strive for excellence in our own practices. He 
has been a mentor, a teacher, and a friend in our professional journeys. Dr. Reiser has 
seen it all: the evolution of technology in our field, the growth of our community, and the 
changing needs of his patients.  
 
As he embarks on this new chapter in his life, we will remember his passion for 
ophthalmology. Together, we thank Dr. Reiser for the foundation he formed at both Eye 
Care Specialists and throughout the ophthalmology industry. 
 
Lastly, at Eye Care Specialists, we value our longstanding partnership in patient care 
and believe it's essential to keep you informed of important updates as soon as they 
arise. Our dedicated team of skilled surgeons and board-certified specialists will 
maintain their regular clinic and surgery schedules. You can rest assured that Eye Care 
Specialists remains committed to providing high-quality care, exceptional customer 
service, and the superior clinical outcomes that you have come to expect from us. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and confidence in our practice. 
 
Warm regards, 
 
Matt Moore 
Regional Director 
Eye Care Specialists 
 


